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DATE: April 11, 1994 C)fﬁ

TO: Joseph Kahn, PE
SOUTHEAST DISTRICT
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

FAX: 407-433-2666

FROM: Skip Robinaon
FLORIDA TIRE RECYCLING, INC.

FAX: 407-489-2124
NUMBER OF PAGES INCLUDING THIS: 2

.‘ RE: ACCESS ROAD AT NORTHERN SECTION OF PROPERTY
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Dear Mr. Kahn,
Please find attached a response from FPL following our engineering

plan, submitted to them at your direction, to aecure FPL’s consent
to build a temporary_acce:s road within FPL'a eaaement.

Please adviae.
Sincerely,
Skip Robinson

cct: James R, Brindell

Providing An Environmental Solution
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April 6, 1994

Mr. Joseph T. Friscia
1665 5. W. Biltmore Street
Port St. Lucie, Plorida 24984

RE: Florida Tire Recycling
Proposed Interim Loop Road

Dear Mr. Friscia;

A review cf your recent letter and site plan for the above
menticned sublect reveals that your propesal adds to an existing
problem. Florida Power & Licght has requested numerous times for
. the tires be remcved from the right of way because of the close
proximity to the lines and now you propose a roadway that passes
directly bkeneath the existing lines. This propesal can not be
approved as presently proposed, please resubmit a revised plan,

Very truly yours:

(S

East Afea Real Estate

an FPL Group company



